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7th July 2020
Good afternoon all,

Please find below the information you will need for the Leavers Presentation on Friday. As gatherings are not permitted as such we will be asking you to stay at least 2m apart at all times whilst on school premises. We will be carrying out the presentation outside regardless of the weather but the positioning of it will be dependant on the weather on Friday. Please come armed with umbrellas.

Every Y6 child is allowed 2 guests, be they adults or children, only. Please don’t put us in the embarrassing situation of asking you to go back outside of the school premises if there are 3 or more of you.
Direction will be given on Friday as to where we will all be stood so that we can all adhere to social distancing which is still 2m apart.

· Children must arrive at 9.45am in school uniform and with a marker pen if they are signing shirts.
· They must line up on the spots – without adults – with the Mon/Tues children in one line and the Wednesday/Thursday children in the other.

· Parents will be invited onto the premises at 10am.

· The children are performing a short item and then we shall be presenting each of them with a few things from school. However, as you will appreciate the handover of these items will be different this year.
· Once the presentation has finished the children will be able to sign each others shirts if you allow it.

We do ask, that once we have finished, you move away from the school premises as quickly as possible maintaining social distancing at all times.  
Regards,

Karen Hyams

Principal
[image: image4.png]The Leodis
Academies

S





[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.png]Healthy Schools






[image: image8.png]20

Morley Schools' Sports Association





[image: image2.png]
[image: image3.png]


[image: image7.jpg]Leeds



[image: image8.png]